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The Duluth Police Department is still seeking the public’s help in identifying the suspect
in a Felony Theft that occurred on August 11th, 2014 around 2:20 PM in the Gary Liqour
Store, 1431 Commonweath Avenue.

The suspect was described as follows:

White male
5’8” to 5’9” tall
Buzz cut hair
Wearing a dark bandanna and a black t-shirt with gold lettering “Guns N’ Roses”

If anyone has any information about this incident they are asked to call 911.



   



   


